CcoPy,
£lond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th October, 1934.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 17th instant enclosing detail plans for the steamer "BELFRI".
with regard, however, to my letter of yesterday's date setiting
forth the additional strengtbening required, it is considered
desirable, before dealing with the detall plans now forwarded,
to know the Ovmers'intentions in regard to proceeding with the
pr&posed clagsification, and I shall therefore be glad if you
will cable whether the Owners definitely intend to have the
veasel classed.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

03LO.

Lloyd's Registet*
FojRdAlion |



